
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 20th February, 2023 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Receipt of FAC (Final Acceptance Certificate) from SAIL – ISP – Burnpur (WB) 

We are pleased to inform you that we have received the Final Acceptance Certificate, after 

completion of the project from SAIL – ISP – Burnpur (WB) in respect of the Secondary 

Refining Unit (Package# 11C). 

 

We are honoured to have played our part as a member of the Consortium with a total contract 

value for more than Rs.200 Crores. 

 

Thanking you, 

For SEPC Limited 

 

 

 

T. Sriraman 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Mumbai-400 051 

NSE Symbol - SEPC 

BSE Limited 

14th Floor, PJ. Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400 001 
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